20th Anniversary of 9/11

을 MIDDLETOWN HEAL THROUGH HOPE

Donation Opportunities



\$150

MEMORIAL BRICKS

The walkway into our beautiful WTC Memorial Gardens will be lined with bricks bearing messages of support and tributes to loved ones lost or the families they left behind. Donate a brick inscribed with your personalized message. All bricks must be purchased by April 30th in order to be installed for the 20th anniversary remembrance ceremony.

REMEMBRANCE YARD SIGNS

Let the families and survivors of 9/11 know that we as a community will never forget those lost by displaying a remembrance sign in your yard.



\$40



PERSONALIZED STREET BANNERS

Middletown will line Kings Highway and Church Street leading up to the memorial with beautiful remembrance banners. Add your business or family name to one of these banners to show your support and keep forever.

VISIT MIDDLETOWNREMEMBERS911.COM FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT HOW TO DONATE AND PLACE YOUR ORDER.